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Mr. Vice President,


Iran welcomes the delegation of Saint Kitts and Nevis and thanks them for presentation of their national report.


We are concerned that Saint Kitts and Nevis as a country susceptible to the consequences of climate change is not prepared enough to address those adverse effects on the lives of its citizens.
Iran would like to offer the following recommendations:
1. Make necessary preparations to mitigate the likely negative impacts of climate change on economic and social rights of the people;
2. Ratify and implement the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights as well as the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights;
3.  Effectively address the high incidence of gang related violence and homicide in the country;
4. Promote women’s participation in decision-making process as well as those of persons with disabilities and the youth;
5. Seriously combat domestic violence against women and children in the country, especially in communities with high unemployment rate and high levels of juvenile delinquency.
 We wish Saint Kitts and Nevis a successful review.

 I thank you.
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